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Platt, Shazla e C

From: Christopher L. Thomas <clthomas@sheriff.martin.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 7:21 PM

To: Platt, Shayla

Subject: RE: Agency Inspection

Attachments: 2017 May 2.pdf

Please let me know if this will work. Thanks

From: Platt, Shayla [mailto:ShaylaPlatt@fdle.state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 1:44 PM

To: Christopher L. Thomas

Subject: Agency Inspection

Good Afternoon,
Please review and forward the requested information.
Thank you,

Shayla Platt

Department Inspector, Alcohol Testing Program
Florida Department of Law Enforcement

2331 Phillips Rd.

Tallahassee, FL 32308

(850) 617-1282 (office)

(850) 728-4200 (cell)

(850) 921-3787 (fax)

PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.




